Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No.12- O/l ,s.2024

TO: Vice Presidents
Campus Directors
Deans
Directors
Office/Unit Heads

DATE: December 6, 2024
SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF THE COA ENTRANCE CONFERENCE

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

This is to inform all Vice Presidents, Campus Directors, Deans, Directors, and
Office/Unit Heads that the Commission on Audit (COA) Entrance Conference has been
rescheduled to December 17, 2024. The event will be held at the University Board
Room, NEMSU Tandag Campus. The specific time for the conference will be
announced as soon as the official communication from COA is received.

The rescheduling was necessary due to a conflict with other academic activities
previously set for the original date. This adjustment ensures that all key officials can
fully participate in both the COA conference and the university’s ongoing academic
priorities.

For your guidance and compliance.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
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